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From: Helen Webster
Sent: 13 June 2017 12:34
To: Planning
Subject: FW: NYM/2017/0286/FL - The Laurel Inn, RHB

From: Steve Reynolds

Sent: 13 June 2017 12:21

To: Helen Webster

Cc: Adele Cook

Subject: NYM/2017/0286/FL - The Laurel Inn, RHB

Hello Helen

From an environmental health and housing viewpoint | have no objections to this application but, given the limited
size of the accommodation, would wish to see this limited to “holiday accommodation” only.

Thanks
Steve

Stephen Reynolds
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